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Letter from President
Laura Wilson

Dear Bonnies,
What a season! I think that it is
safe to say we properly celebrated
our 25th anniversary in style. We
partied, we lunched, we learned,
we traveled, we fished, we laughed
and most importantly we made
memories to last a lifetime with our
dear, fellow Bonnie friends.

It takes a village and this is one village that I couldn't be more proud to be a part of.
A sincere thank you to all of the women who came out and participated and a big
round of applause for all of the Bonnies who organized the many events and
tournaments that were held.

Plans are underway for lots of fun and exciting events for next season. For trip
updates and opportunities, keep your eyes out for special edition Tight Line
newsletter announcements. On behalf of your very enthusiastic board, I would like
to wish you all a happy and healthy spring and summer. Tight Lines!

Gasparilla Island Fishaway

Day one of the last Bonnies fishaway of the season saw all eight Bonnies catching at least
one snook. They also caught redfish, ladyfish, a few jacks and enough speckled trout for
the chef at the Pink Elephant restaurant at the Gasparilla Inn to make appetizers and a
main course for dinner that evening.
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Day two the winds picked up and as one of the anglers
described them, "they were hooley booley", reaching gusts of
40 mph. Fishing "The Pass" and catching tarpon would have to
wait till next spring. Everyone agreed although the fishing was
cut short, it was a great trip.

Shown in the photos below are Susannah Shubin, Carolyn
Allen, Suzanne McMannon,
Ina Broeman, Bonnie Carpenter, Lynne Jackson, Tina Jones
and Joyce Neely. Many thanks to board member Tina Jones for
organizing the trip.

VISIT OUR WEBSITE - www.bonefishbonnies.com
Don't forget to send in your fishing pictures to

bonefishbonnies1@gmail.com
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